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Andrew Briedwell <andrew.briedwell@como.gov>

Fwd: [PubW]: City of Columbia Contact Form : 9-28-2024 03:19:02 pm
John Ogan <John.Ogan@como.gov> Mon, Sep 30, 2024 at 8:00 AM
To: Andrew Briedwell <andrew.briedwell@como.gov>

Andrew,
Here is some feedback on East Walnut Traffic Calming from a resident. 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: <noreply@gocolumbiamo.com>
Date: Sat, Sep 28, 2024 at 3:19 PM
Subject: [PubW]: City of Columbia Contact Form : 9-28-2024 03:19:02 pm
To: <pubw@como.gov>

The following form submission was received on the City of Columbia website. The sender has been notified of the successful receipt of
this request. Recipients should respond to this request within a reasonable time frame, normally within 1 to 3 business days. For more
information regarding origin of this message or to report spam contact the Webmaster at webmaster@como.gov

 Below are the results of a Web form submitted on:  September 28th, 2024 at 03:19PM (CDT).

Name: Linda Makarewicz
Email Address: lindafmak@gmail.com
Comments: I attended the April 2024 meeting on the East Walnut Traffic Calming.  I live at 2109 East Walnut and I see traffic going well
over the 30 mpg speed limit. 

I am in favor of speed bumps/humps (one map says speed humps, another says speed bumps).

With the width of East Walnut, I feel speed bumps are the only option.  I am hopeful that the speed hump located in front of my house
will slow down east bound traffic and provide more safety for those crossing E Walnut to enter Stephens Park at the sidewalk across
from Elliott. 

A painted cross walk is proposed for Old 63 and East Walnut.  Are painted crosswalks an option for the sidewalk entrances off East
Walnut into Stephens Park?

Thank you

----------------------------------------

IP:199.187.162.47
Form: City of Columbia Contact Form

--
John Ogan
Public Information Specialist
City of Columbia Public Works
John.Ogan@CoMo.gov
573.239.1837
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